
 

Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project Update: July 29, 2024 

Dear Resident: 

Pipe installation for Phase I of the Woodacres Water Replacement Project has been completed. Crews 

will now repave the streets, conduct a series of tests and connect water service lines to meters, barring 

any weather delays. This process will take approximately three weeks.  

The pipe Installation process for Phase II began today near Wentworth and Malabar Drives and will 

continue east toward Woodacres Road. Please move vehicles parked on the street to allow construction 

crews to safely and efficiently move through the area.  

In approximately three to four weeks, construction crews will begin working on Woodacres Road at 

Malabar Drive. An update will be sent in advance to notify residents.   

 


